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Embassy of the United Kingdom
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Dear Ms Fleur Thomas, QOO»-\ ’\3 T

We are deeply saddened by the passing of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. Our
thoughts and sincere condolences are with The Royal Family and all those who
mourn and remember her.

Her death leaves many people in the United Kingdom and around the world
with a sense of loss. Her courage and dedication to serving her country were a
source of great strength for many and a pillar of support in the most difficult
times.

We wish the Royal Family and the people of the United Kingdom strength at
this difficult time and that we will all continue to be inspired by the unique
legacy she has left us.
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